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An Adminstration, may or may not have encouraged amateur radio in its entity, but, they certainly have their own Wireless Monitoring Cell. This cell may feed them with information on what other countries tell about their country, the ideologies, the security of the state etc.,. This cell may not be giving reports on the quality/contents of transmissions of their different departmental communications, Domestic and International  broadcasting services etc.,. If an amateur radio society exists in the political entity, some one or the other among its members, takes to monitoring, which is very helpful, in norml times and in times of crisis.


The healthy development of an amateur radio society can take place, only when the pioneers  create interest in its members, to take up, amateur radio, short-wave listening, monitoring, contesting, direction finding, and other relevent disciplines of the hobby. Invariably, the majority take to amateur radio in general, with a very few into contesting, serious DXing etc. But, attracting members towards the listening/ monitoring areas, have been neglected. Thus, we find lot of problems in identifying intruders and exchanging information between the political entitities. The delay, to identify and to process vacation of the frequency , tells upon the efficiency of the Monitoring Systems in operation in the three Regions of the IARU.


The reports of the OTHR of the Far Eastern Asiatic region, are being discussed in the other Regions and the monitors there, are triangulating their observations to get a fix on the stations. There are many things the Administrations of different political entities know for sure, but, exhibit ignorance to questions from avid DXers. In Region 3, we have to form a group, which can ferret the truth from various sources.

I hope and wish, the different National Societies take interest in the above and actively participate in the Monitoring Systems work, which is always doing its best to safe guard the hard earned amateur radio frequencies, to the exclusive use of amateurs only. You have to help us, to help you all.

.
As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
